
 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:MBurns@Homebridgeca.org


 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: Benjamin Safer
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS)
Subject: Homebridge Board Meeting - Sunshine Meeting Notice for November 14th, 2023
Date: Tuesday, October 3, 2023 4:06:16 PM
Attachments: 2023.11.14 Board_Sunshine_Notice_--_BOS.pdf

 

Good Afternoon San Francisco Board of Supervisors,
 

This is the official notice from Homebridge that the next Board Meeting on Tuesday, November 14th

from 6:00 – 8:00pm will be open to the public. Attached is the official document.
 
Please let me know if you need anything else.
-Benjamin Safer
 
 

Benjamin Safer
Manager of Measurement and Evaluation
1035 Market Street, 100
San Francisco, CA 94103
415.314.0508
bsafer@homebridgeca.org
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